
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Karen Carter' <kcarter@scacog.org>

Date: 11/25/2013 2:47:45 PM
Subject: RE: funds

Karen,

The Internal for September cannot be paid. The MUSR for Caregiver has no dollars documented. Please look at 
that report.

Thanks.

Tony

From: Karen Carter [mailto:kcarter@scacog.org]
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2013 9:20 AM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: funds

Just wanted to check on August pass-thru and September internal payments. My finance director is hounding me! 
Just let me know what the status is of each and when we can expect to receive the funds. And by the way, have a

very Happy Thanksgiving!

Karen B. Carter, Aging Director
Appalachian Council of Governments 
30 Century Circle, PO Box 6668 
Greenville, SC 29606
864-242-9733, kcarter@scacog.org
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